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	 We have recently had three 
families join our church that come 
from the most notorious section 
of Medellín. They come from Co-
muna 13 (pronounced coh-MOON-
a-TRAY-say). All one has to do is do 
a search for this place on the in-
ternet and you will be shocked at 
what you read. But we are praising 
God because He appears to be do-
ing something amazing.
	 Of those, two particular men 
have a burden for their area. Af-
ter they had been at our church 
for about 3 months, they began 
to ask me about beginning a Bible 
study in one of their homes. I must 
admit, at the first invitation, I was 
a little nervous for what I knew 
was happening there on a regular 
basis. After their persistence, and 
realizing that God seemed to be 
putting things together, I agreed 
to go.
	 In our first meeting we had  
22 people and have had a steady 
group since. We have had people 
from prostitutes to murderers and 
everything in between. Please 
pray for souls to be saved as we 
shine the light in this dark and 
dangerous neighborhood.

March - April 2014

Proverbs 11:30: The fruit of the 
righteous is a tree of life; and he 

that winneth souls is wise.

Ministry Praises

•	 One baptized!
•	 More joining the church!
•	 Received our new visas!
•	 Surrounded by open doors!

Prayer Requests

•	 Salvation for Sergio
•	 Spiritual growth for Mauricio
•	 New work in Ebéjico
•	 Bible study in Comuna 13
•	 Growth for church plant in La  

Campiña
•	 Need for national pastor
•	 More souls saved/baptized
•	 Building fund-just need a 

little more!

Noteworthy

“I do not know how to make a 
man think seriously about sin and 
judgment, and must look to the 
work of the Holy Spirit for any 

hint of such a working.”
Jim Elliot

Let Your Light Shine

	 We officially celebrated our 
first baby dedication. Fredy and 
Elizabeth (the young couple pic-
tured above in the middle) dedi-
cated their 4 month old baby girl 
(Shary)to the Lord. Pray for them 
as they strive to raise their little 
girl for Jesus and that she would 
not only come to know Christ, but 
learn to walk with Him daily.

More Souls!
	 Above I am pictured with 
Hugo. I shared the gospel with him 
and he was open  but not ready. 
Throughout Colombia there are 
millions of souls like him who need 
to be saved. Pray that we can reap 
a greater harvest of souls!

phone: 208-258-9179

Shary Osorio 

Sowing the Seed
	 William (getting baptized)was 
raised in a “Jesus only” home, 
where they believe in the Son, 
but not the Father or the Spirit. 
By listening to the Christian radio 
he got saved and now attends our 
church. Praise God for those who 
sow the seed of God’s Word. 


